
January 2022

Riverwood Commuter Car Park 
Investigation work from January 24

Investigation area on Webb Street

Transport for NSW is delivering approximately 140 additional commuter parking 
spaces at Riverwood to provide the community with more convenient access to public 
transport and reduce congestion on our roads. The car park is expected to be open to 
commuters in mid-2023.

To support the next stage of the project site 
investigation work will take place between Our work schedule
Monday 24 and Friday 28 January 2022. 

We will be on site from Monday The investigation work will include services 
24 to Friday 28 January 2022 searches and utility scanning, geotechnical 
between 7am to 6pm, weather investigations and non-destructive drilling.  permitting.

Some parking spaces in the Webb Street car 
If any additional work is required park will be closed to provide a safe working 
outside of these hours, the area. Signage will be in place to advise of the 
community will be notified in changes. The work will be completed in stages 
advance. to minimise impacts to parking. 

For more information call 1800 684 490 
or 24/7 construction response line 1800 775 465
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/riverwood




